
We wish our friend Emily good-luck and good-bye as she graduates to our 3-5 year old 
program! We will miss you Emily but we know you will have fun upstairs! 

We welcome our NEW friend Colt to the Infant/Toddler Room! We look forward to getting 
to know you Colt. 

Ladybug of the Summer: 

“Mya” 

Special Days: 
 

July 1st—Ladybug CLOSED for Canada Day 

July 2nd—Ladybug CLOSED for Caregiver Appreciation 

August 2nd—Ladybug CLOSED for BC Day 

Sign of the month 

“Summer” 

Ivy will be 1—July 2 

Lucas will be 2— July 23 

Lani—July 30 

MJ—Aug 6 

 

Julie, MJ, Alli, Teresa & Lani 

• Please call if your child will not be attending. 

• Please call into the centre upon arrival to drop-off and pick-up to let us know you are 
here. The staff are focused on the children and we may miss if you knock at the front 

door. Ladybug’s number is 250-832-5553. 

• We will be playing in water all Summer long. Please make sure your child comes with 
a swimsuit, towel, hat and spare clothes everyday. 

•  Please remember to label everything. 

• Please remember that our Infant/Toddler Room closes at 5pm! 


